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What is Church  
on the Square? 

Church on the Square is our Easter 
service in downtown Boerne. Making 
Church on the Square happen is a big 
undertaking and we have been asked 

why we do it. Well, we get to preach the 
great news of Jesus’s resurrection in the 
open air and gather together as a church 
along with other believers in the Boerne 
area. It is a unique event here in Boerne 

and a very public display of what we 
as a church hold to be essential to the 

salvation of mankind,  
the resurrection! 

Please make plans to join us and make 
sure you invite someone that needs to 

hear about Jesus Christ’s mission to save!

John Free, Senior Pastor



Join us at 9am to grab a 
seat, enjoy some coffee and 
donuts, and fellowship with 

one another!

Don’t forget to grab an 
Easter Coloring book when 

you get there! 

Our next baptism Sunday will be Easter 
Sunday! If you would like to discuss 

baptism, please call the office to schedule 
a time with one of the church pastors. 

Easter is a beautiful time for the church 
to celebrate our risen savior! It is also 
a wonderful opportunity to invest and 

invite friends, family, neighbors, or even 
strangers. Grab some invite cards and 
commit to inviting others to the town 

square on Easter Sunday!

Hey Kids!

Ce

lebrate Baptisms
Invest & Invite

Donuts & Coffee
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HOLY WEEK
Come worship with us!

•	 Palm Sunday 
April 10th 
Services: 9am & 10:30am  
(Nursery and Creek Kids offered  
at both services)  
Currey Creek Church

•	 Good Friday 
April 15th 
Service: 5:30pm (Nursery Only) 
Currey Creek Church

•	 Easter in Boerne,  
Church on the Square 
April 17th 
Service: 9:30am (No Childcare) 
Boerne Main Square Plaza 

Holy Week Devotionals available 
online at curreycreek.com/easter 

EASTER BAPTISM  
ON THE SQUARE
Sunday, April 17th
Our annual Easter service 
“Church on the Square” will take 
place on Sunday, April 17th at 
9:30am at Main Plaza. If you are 
interested in an Easter baptism 
at this time, please email Shelly 
at swilliams@curreycreek.com 
by April 11th so we can set up 
an appointment to meet with 
a pastor. We look forward to 
celebrating our Risen Savior 
with you! 

DISCOVERY CLASS
Sunday, May 1st
If you are new and looking for an 
introduction to Currey Creek and 
our philosophy of ministry, this 
one hour membership class is for 
you. Hear from our pastoral staff 
and ministry department heads 
on ways you can get plugged in 
at Currey Creek. We will meet 
in the Worship Center right after 
the second service. Lunch and 
childcare will be provided. Please 
register at curreycreek.com/events.

SENIOR SUNDAY
Sunday, May 22nd  
Calling all High School Seniors! 
Sunday, May 22nd, during 
the 10:30 a.m. service, we 
have planned a time to honor 
all graduates. We will have a 
slideshow, a special time of prayer, 
and the presentation of a gift. 
If you would like your senior to 
be a part of this special event, 
please be sure to register at 
curreycreek.com/students no later 
than Sunday, May 1st (Parental 
registration is mandatory).

FIFTH GRADE BLESSING
Sunday, June 5th
If you have a 5th grader, please 
join us on Sunday, June 5th at 
8:15am in the Upstairs Chapel 
for a time of prayer and words of 
encouragement as they prepare 
to enter the middle school years. 
Breakfast will be provided. 
Register by May 24th  
at curreycreek.com/kids. 
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